
CCP’s  first  show of the season

“Don’t Drink the Water

closes this weekend.

It was very well received and feed 
back is that the cast and crew had 
as much fun back stage as the 
audience did watching it.

Congrats on a get opening for our 
2014/2015 season. 

Play Reading Committee now accepting play submissions for 
next season.  Deadline is November 30, 2014. Committee 
members are Dyoni Smith, Kristine Fortner, and Gilberta 
Patrick 

Plays and submission forms can be dropped off in the box 
located in the dressing room at CCP.
committee members for additional information or email 
dabertpatrick@gmail.com
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Congrats on a get opening for our 

Barb Jones, who was responsible for the 
box office of Cambridge Community 
Players, previously Galt Little Theatre, 
recently decided to resign her duties with 
the organization. Barb will be continuing 
to perform her many other volunteer 
activities in the community. We would 
like to thank her for her many years of 
dedicated service and wish her well 
of her future activities.

Thanks, Barb. 

The Board,  
Cambridge Community Players
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Up coming events The CCP youth will be hosting a ghost walk again this year. 
Written by our very own Piper Distel, the ghost walk will take 
visitors on a tour of the theatre where they will encounter "ghosts" 
who will regale them with tales of the mishaps and horrors of by-
gone days. 
Mark your calendars and prepare to be scared out of your wits! 

Sat Oct 18th 7 and 8:30 pm 

Fri Oct 24th 7 and 8:30 pm 

Tickets are $5 each and will be available online at 
http://www.cambridgecommunityplayers.com and at the door if 
not sold out. Only 30 tickets available per tour - so book yours 
today! 

Pub Nights will continue throughout October.  The Pub Night Special 
for this month will be a Halloween themed get together in the bar on 
Thursday October 30th.  Wear your best costume and come on down.  
8pm -tlll the witching hour. 

There will be a general meeting at 7:30 on  Monday October 20th. In the 
Green Room at the theatre. Items on the agenda include the selection 
of a replacement secretary to executive board. PLEASE NOTE: THE DATE 
OF THE MEETING HAS BEEN CORRECTED FROM THE ORIGINAL VERSION.

Cambridge Community Players (Formerly Galt Little Theatre) is located in the Cambridge Arts 
Theatre, 47 Water St. South, Cambridge. 519-623-4076. Tickets are available on line at 
www.cambridgecommunityplayers.com  , by phone at 519-623-4070, or at the box office. 

Editor: Patsy McCleery


